
 

 

15th January 2020 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Year 3 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Trip to The Savoy Cinema – Monday 7th February 2020 

As part of our ‘Film and Cinema’ topic, on Friday 7th February 2020, I am planning to take the children in Year 
Three to The Savoy Cinema in Nottingham. Children will learn about the local history of this longest standing 
cinema and also have a tour of a cinema projection room, looking closely at the equipment. This will be followed 
by a viewing of the new Dolittle film in a private screening room.   

We will travel by local bus, leaving Hollygirt at 11:00am and we will return to school for the end of the day.  Children 
should wear their school uniform. A packed lunch will be provided. The cost of the trip is £17.50, which can be paid 
by cheque, cash or BACS. If paying by BACS, please reference your payment SURNAME/SAVOY. 

If you are happy for your child to participate in this trip, please complete the consent form below and return with 
payment by Wednesday 29th January 2020. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss A Cooper 

Year Three Teacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

Year 3 Trip to the Savoy Cinema 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________  Class: _____________ 

I give my permission for my child to visit The Savoy Cinema on Friday 7th February 2020. I acknowledge the need 

for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level of risk in every activity 

but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved. 

 

I believe my child to be medically fit to undertake this visit. 

 

I enclose a cheque for £17.50 / cash for £17.50 / I will do a BACS payment for £17.50. (Please circle one) 

 

Please note that this trip is not refundable and by signing the consent form you are agreeing to the cost 
even if your child does not take part in the visit. 

 

Signed:  ___________________________________     Date: _________ 

 

Please return to Miss Cooper by Wednesday 29th January 2020 


